
 

 

Announcements 

Thursday, May 1, 2025 

Blue Day 

Good Morning, Arrowhead High School!  
  

 

You MUST have a hall pass to leave your classroom. Hall passes MAY NOT be shared 

by students. Teachers, please contact the print room if you need new hall passes for 

your classroom. 

 

Pickle ball! Who wants to play? You can! The last season of intramurals for this school 

year. You need to sign up by tomorrow, May 2, by 3pm. Games will start the week of 

May 5.  

Sign-up sheets and rules will be available at the front Office. 

 

Chess Club today at North Campus, room 201, from 2:45-3:45 

 

NHS General Membership has a meeting at North campus in the Jr study hall room, 

from 2:50-3:15 

 

Football players, please remind your parents of the Parent Football Meeting tonight in 

the North Campus Jr study hall, from 6:00-7:30 

 

 

Have a terrific Thursday!! 


